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  Our school value this half term is: “Respect” 

“Do to others as you would have them do to you” 

Matthew 7.12 

Class Structure 25/26 

Reports will be sent home on Thursday 10th July and all      

children will have the chance to meet their next teacher on 

Wednesday 16th July.  Next year the class teachers will be: 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Year 6 Leavers Evening 

On Wednesday 16th July, parents of children in Year 6 are   

invited to attend a child and parent leavers evening from 6pm- 

8pm. Mr Swift will be hosting this event and it will run as a 

small quiz, with the children singing a few songs and looking 

back at their life through school. It’s always a lovely and      

informal evening and we look forward to seeing our Year 6  

parents there.  
 

Year 6 Leavers Service  

On Friday 18th July we are holding a Year 6 leavers service at 

Christ Church Aughton. Families of the Year 6 children are  

invited to join us. This service is at 9:15am and will last        

approximately 1 hour .  

 

 

 

 

 

 Dates for your diary 

Please note these dates are subject to change 
 

Wednesday 9th July—Infants Teddy Bear Picnic 3:30pm 

Thursday 10th July—Wizard of Orm performance for parents 6:30pm 

Friday 11th July—Wizard of Orm performance for parents 1:30pm 

Wednesday 16th July—Y6 Leavers Evening 6-8pm 

Friday 18th July—Y6 Leavers Service 9:15am 

Friday 18th July—School finishes at 2pm 

  

The Wizard of Orm 

The production will take place on Thursday 10th July at 6.30pm and 

Friday11th July at 1.30pm at Christ Church Ministry Centre.  
 

THURSDAY: All cast members should arrive at the ministry centre 

at 6pm IN COSTUME. The children will be sent home in their      

costumes following the Thursday afternoon performance for the 

school and following the evening performance. The performance is 

estimated to finish by 8pm. 
 

 

PHA Teddy Bear Picnic 

Our fabulous Teddy Bears Picnic returns 

on Wednesday 9th July from 3:30pm to 

5:00pm on the school field.  

This event is for children in Reception, 

Year 1, Year 2 and our new Reception children joining us in       

September. Older/younger siblings are welcome to join us as well 

providing they have a ticket.  

Entrance is £2 per child to support us with covering costs for the 

event. We have arranged for an entertainer and there will be       

opportunities to purchase items at our tuck shop & ice cream stand. 

And of course, the event wouldn't be complete without our best 

dressed teddy competition! There will be a winner for every class. 

Tickets are available to purchase on Scopay and will be sent home 

with the children. 

(Please note children will need parental supervision for this event). 
 

Summer Holidays  

School will close for the summer holidays on Friday 18th July at the 

earlier time of 2pm. We will reopen on Tuesday 2nd September at 

the usual time of 8:45am.  

Reception – Miss Geeson 

Year 1 - Mrs Nolan 

Year 2 -  Miss Daw 

Year 3 - Mrs Chapple 

Year 4 - Mrs Frackelton 

Year 5 - Miss Simmons 

Year 6 - Mr Swift 

FRIDAY: The children should bring their costumes back into school 

in a labelled bag and they should come to school on this day with 

their hair done for the performance. They will change into their cos-

tumes in school and following the afternoon performance will return 

to school to collect all their belongings and be picked up from their 

usual collection point at 3.30pm.  


